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MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

TO ALL DENR OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES 
\ 

SUBJECT : EXEMPTION FROM WEARING OFFICE UNIFORM 
DURING THE CHRISTMAS SEASON 

1 DATE NOV 1 8 2005 

/ I  In the spirit of the coming Christmas season, all DENR officials and employees are 
hereby exempted from wearing the uniform from December 1, 2005 (Thursday) to 

I January 6, 2006 (Friday). This does not preclude the wearing of IDS during the above-
mentioned period. 

For your guidance. 
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